
Dear Robin Hill Family,

I am honored to be back at Robin Hill this year.  This will be my 17th year in 
education and I could not be more excited to get this year started!  I look forward
to meeting my new students and parents.

A couple of facts about me:
I have been married to my bestfriend for 25 years
I have two wonderful children
I have three dogs and two grand-cat
I enjoy reading and spending time with my family at the lake
I am a real estate agent 
I love dark chocolate, potatoe chips and pretzels
 
                                           
                 
                                                    This year's classroom theme:

                                  Plant Kindness 
 


